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-----Original Message----- 
From: Sandra 
Sent: Wednesday, December 01, 2021 8:44 PM 
To: Council@vaughan.ca; Clerks@vaughan.ca 
Cc: Kevin Waithe 
Subject: [External] REFUSE APPLICATION /Grande Cheese& Plaza 

Dear Vaughan Heritage Committee , 

We sincerely request that the Vaughan heritage committee DENY the application to construct the 
proposed five story commercial residential building at the grande cheese plaza in Maple. I live at 
Oakdale Rd. which is directly behind grande cheese. This construction will greatly affect my home 
and family. 

It would be a great nuisance for my family to have this building directly in view from our backyard. The 
construction of this building alone will cause a lot of issues such as vibration damage to my home. It 
will obstruct the view that we currently have, we will lose our privacy, and the beauty of open space. I 
also believe that there will be a decrease in my property value of my home when you have a huge 
apartment building right in your backyard. We will also lose a very loved and signature delicatessen 
store, Grande Cheese in our neighborhood. 

This is very upsetting to learn of the plans being presented. This is an outrage!  This Neighborhood is 
being crammed with so many townhomes in apartment buildings that we have enough. Leave the 
current plaza as is.  

I sincerely hope that you take the homeowners views in consideration and deny this request. 

Sincerely  

Homeowners at  Oakdale Road 
Kevin Waithe and Sandra 

Sent from my iPad 
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